
From: nutka@aol.com

To: Columbia River Crossing; 

CC:

Subject: COMMUTER TRAIN

Date: Wednesday, May 28, 2008 11:20:52 PM

Attachments:

Would a commuter train from Vancouver to Portland running during rush hours be 
possible on the exisiting Amtrack line?  Wasn't a commuter train implemented 
during the two-week partial closure of the I-5 Bridge in 2001 or 2000? 
 
It seems lots of money could be saved by using commuter trains that would end up 
in Portland's Union Station with upcoming easy connections to light rail and bus 
service. 
 
Just a suggestion to consider. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MICHAEL LUDEMAN 
Vancouver, Washington

Stay informed, get connected and more with AOL on your phone. 
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